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GOVERNMENT OF XX
MINISTRY OF HEALTH 
OFFICE OF XX 
XX Date
IntraHealth International 
6340 Quadrangle Drive, Suite 200
Chapel Hill, NC 27517

Dear Sir,								 
         Sample DHIS2-iHRIS Data Sharing Agreement

The Ministry of Health is requesting assistance from IntraHealth International in creating interoperability between iHRIS, the human resource information system used by the Human Resources Directorate/Unit/Division and DHIS 2, the cloud-based health information management system (HMIS) adopted by XX Country Name. 

(If applicable)This request is in line with the Name of Strategic or National HIS Plan. Interoperability between these two (2) systems will form the basis of our integrated data collection system, strengthening HMIS and establishing a mechanism for the use of data for decision-making. 

The Ministry is also giving IntraHealth access to export data fields from iHRIS to make it available to the mHero platform, the mobile-phone-based communications system that uses basic text messaging (SMS) to connect the Ministry with Health Workers. Interoperability between iHRIS, DHIS2 and mHero in XX Country Name will ensure a faster and more comprehensive response to vital health needs through strengthened communication between Health Workers and the Ministry.

IntraHealth is hereby given access to the following data fields:

· The name of the Health Worker
· The mobile phone number of the Health Worker 
· The facility at which the Health Worker is deployed
· The position/post/cadre of the Health Worker 
· The gender/sex, age, current licensing/credential information of the Health Worker

The data does not include payroll information, salary or anything else considered sensitive by the Ministry. 
IntraHealth does not have permission to share this data with other systems or entities outside the scope of creating interoperability between the systems named above.
Name XX of Signatory
Title of Signatory 
Cc line
This information is made possible by the generous support of the American people through the United States Agency for International Development (USAID). The contents are the responsibility of IntraHealth International and do not necessarily reflect the views of USAID or the United States Government.
